
From: Cantelowes Gardens Friends <cantelowesgardens@hotmail.com>  

Sent: 23 May 2021 23:59 

To: Planning 

Cc: Danny Beales 

Subject: RE : Consultation letter for Planning Application : 2021/1594/P 

Thank you for the yellow planning application notice attached to one of the lamp posts on Camden 

Road - on the A 503. 

We are extremely concerned about the perceived health risks associated with the 5G mobile phone 

communication mast located in a highly built-up urban environment so close to Cantelowes Gardens 

which is our only busy local park for the local children, families and residents living in the residential 

areas of NW5 and NW1. 

We are also extremely worried about the health implications this mast may cause to those who use 

this recreational green space daily throughout the year as many who live in flats rely on the health 

benefits open natural green spaces provide to mental health and well being. 

We are also concerned about the number of generator equipment cabinets planned ( 3 ) which will 

take up significant space on the pavement area between the bus stop on Camden Road and the 

Pelican crossing on Camden Road. We are also concerned about the congestion this will create 

causing people exiting from the 29 + 253 bus stop and making their way safely to the Pelican 

crossing on Camden Road without having to step out onto the busy road during busy periods. 

There is already the location of another mobile phone mast at the entrance of Cantelowes Gardens 

on Osney Crescent which is constantly abused by youths who use climb onto the generators to climb 

over the railings to enter the park and create ASB to local residents. Another mobile phone mast 

located near this park will exacerbate the problem even more.  

We have to ask why another 5G mobile phone mast is being planned for this location when we 

already have another mobile phone mast on Osney Crescent. Is choosing this location a soft touch to 

choose by Camden Council? 

We OBJECT to this this planning application. 

 

Kind regards, 

Andrew Deans, ( Chair ) Friends of Cantelowes Gardens 

 


